
Vision, Mission and Values

Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.

#advitamparamus
#preparationforlife

02-5090000
belvederebritishschool.ae
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Hello parents,

You're invited to a magical celebration of snow, warmth, and joy at Belvedere British School's Winter Festival
2023! Join us for a day filled with festive cheer, twinkling lights, and the enchanting spirit of the season.

Date: Tuesday 6th December 2023 
Time: 12 pm to 2:00 pm 
Location: BBS Party Yard and Hall

Dress warmly in your coziest attire, and let's make memories together in this winter festival. Don't miss out on
the fun! ❄️

RSVP by 5th December to ensure we have enough seats for everyone.

Please see the attached dress colour as per year group. Designs may vary according to availability. The photo
attached is for your colour preference.

Secondary students can wear either white or baby blue combined.

We can't wait to share the amazing performance of our students with you! ✨

Thank you.
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P R O F E S S I O N A L
D E V E L O P M E N T

Here at BBS we have some amazing Continual Professional Development on a weekly basis. We are very lucky to
have an amazing team - our Professional Learning Community delivers engaging sessions in -  house and we are

also treated to external provision from amazing places such as the Alliance Francaise; Google & Pearson to
name but a few:

Last week we had  great pleasure in welcoming Mrs Flora Launay, Head of Languages at Alliance
Française Abu Dhabi, for a CPD session with our teachers about the integration of Artificial Intelligence
in Education. She also spoke about the role of the Alliance Française in introducing and teaching French

all over the world.

We thank Ms Flora and our amazing staff and Board members for the fabulously engaging experience.
-Mr. Achraf Amriche    
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Pearson Academic Excellence Award Ceremony
A huge "THANK YOU" to Ms. Ameena Soysa
PEARSON Senior Regional Development Manager: Middle East
For handing these awards to our most passionate and most devoted
students of BBS.

A round of applause, BBS!



We all know how lucky we are to call the UAE home and we celebrated that fact wonderfully last
week thanks to our marvelous school community here in school when we marked National Day with

fun and festivities. We were fabulously entertained and fed and watered! 

Many many thanks for all the hard work and effort that went into a wonderful day of celebration to
mark the 52nd anniversary of the Union:
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Our FS2 and Year 1 students enjoyed the fun of outdoor activities with
their most comfy jammies on...

T E R M  1  P A J A M AT E R M  1  P A J A M A   
P A R T Y  2 0 2 3P A R T Y  2 0 2 3
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LET’S
Talk aboutabout

In the past few weeks, the school football team has played several friendly matches in order to be
ready for the ADEK Cup competition, which will be held next January. The first match was against Al-
Najah School for boys under 17 years old at Al-Ain University. It was a strong and enthusiastic match,
and the score ended 2-1 in favour of Al-Najah School. The U-13 team played against GEMS American

School, which ended in a 0-0 draw. It was a wonderful match.   The under-15 boys team played a
friendly match against Mayoor Private School in Zayed Sports City, which ended with a 5-2 victory for
our team. It was a strong and enthusiastic match.   Our students are excited and ready for the ADEK

Cup competition.
-Mr. Adel Masmoudi



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF
THE PRINCIPAL5 December 2023 EDITION  - 2313

LET’S
Talk aboutabout

Last Wednesday, after celebrating National Day, we held matches between students and teachers inside
the school. The students’ team A played against the teachers’ team A. The teachers’ team won 2-1, and

the students’ team B played against the teachers’ team B. The teachers won this match. Penalty shootout.
Then, the students’ team B played against the teachers’ team A, and the match ended with the students

winning on penalties. The teachers' team B played against the students' team A, and the teachers won on
penalties. The last match included the teachers' teams A and B. It was an enjoyable match with a lot of

enthusiasm and ended with the teachers' team winning 2-1. Everyone enjoyed this event, as all these
matches were held in a sporting spirit and the students were excited to play with their teachers. Our goal

in these matches is to strengthen the relationship between the student and the teacher.
-Mr. Adel Masmoudi

It just remains for me to say have a wonderful holiday season - enjoy the break with your loved ones,
Thank you to everyone for all the support; help; hard work and dedication. 

The BBS community is truly inspiring

Happy holidays to all - see you next year....


